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Tuesday 15th November 2022

Dear parents/carers,

You may have noticed that one of our bike/scooter storage units at the front of
school has been removed. This is part of some maintenance work we are
conducting to the front of school to add greater security. In the next few weeks, a
new security gate and fencing will be installed at the front of school. The entrance
to the school will remain the same but a new intercom will be in place to provide
the office staff with the facility to safely buzz visitors in and out during the school
day.

The buggy store at the back of school (next to the former Sure Start building) can
now be used to store children’s bikes and scooters so our overall capacity for
storage in school will remain the same. We actively encourage children to cycle or
scoot to school so we are keen to reassure you all that we still have plenty of
space for your child to store their bike or scooter during the day.

Thank you,

Mr Routledge


